ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT



Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E. 920.262.4050

Andrew Beyer, P.E. 920.262.4052

Maureen McBroom, ENV SP 920-206-4264

Ritchie M. Piltz 920.262.4034

Secretary, Wanda Fredrick 920.262.4368

MEMO

TO: Chairperson Dana Davis and Committee Members

FROM: Jaynellen J. Holloway, P.E.

DATE: August 9, 2023

RE: Public Safety and Welfare Committee Wednesday, September 6, 2023 at 5:00 p.m.

Review and take possible action: Add signage "All Pets Must Be On a Leash" on City portion of Interurban Trail

BACKGROUND:

Alderperson Board received a request from a citizen to add signage on the City portion of the Interurban Trail that all pets must be on a leash. The citizen walks and rides bicycle on the trail and has almost crashed on several occasions with dogs not on leashes. Below is a suggested sign.

